From: Esther and Henry Macleod

To: Appeals
Subject: IN OPPOSITION TO THE APPLICATION FOR A DOG GROOMING SERVICE
Date: December 4, 2023 12:21:26 PM
You don't often get email from_ Learn why this is important
To the Board,

This letter is in reference to the application for a Development Permit Application: 23D 176.
Appellant: Hao Zhang

Landowners/Applicants: Ruijie Gu and Hao Zhang

Legal Plan 1412800, Block 8, lot 5; Ptn. SE 07-22-01 W5M

The time of the Appeal Board Hearing is Tuesday, December 12, at 2:00 p.m.

This is a letter to oppose letting a dog grooming service be available in this area. The reason is
about the noise of barking dogs echoing

through out the valley, if they are allowed to be outside while waiting to be groomed or for a
pick-up. Also, increased traffic on 226 Ave. West.

In this valley, sound travels a long way. If given permission to have this service, it could

morph into a dog kennel facility.
This area is zoned for country residential and farming, not zoned for other commercial

ventures. Please keep it as so.
Sincerely,
Henry and Esther Macleod

Phone Number _
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